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January 4, 2005

“Citizens, business aud local government;
a cottmunity commitiment to our future.”

Lakewood Construction
PO Box 12648
Mill Creek, WA 98082

Re: Georgian Heights Phase 4: PPA2004104 & SEP2004105

Dear Mr. Cherewick;

This letter is to notify you that the City of Woodinville has reviewed your applications
for the Preliminary Plat and Sepa for Georgian Heights Phase 4 submitted to the City. As
of January 3, 2005, the applications meet all applicable submittal requirements
established by the City and are considered complete applications under WMC 17.09.030

This letter does not preclude the request for additional information or studies at a later
date if new information is found that warrants such a request or study.

The City now officially has one hundred twenty (120) days in which to process your
applications. When additional information is requested, the 120-day clock will be
stopped until the information requested has been submitted.

If you have any questions regarding your applications please contact Dick Fredlund at
(425) 489-2754, ext. 2247 or myself at ext. 2284

Sn/mﬂcgrely,
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Administrative Assistant
Planning & Community Development
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